
Conway Police Department 
 

Information on acceptable tattoos 
 

1. The Chief of Police will not approve any tattoo that would be visible while wearing the 
uniform of the day.   If any tattoos located above the elbow are visible while wearing the 
short-sleeved uniform shirt, they are to be removed or covered by an approved tattoo sleeve 
at the expense of the employee. 

2. Uniform of the day may include open and closed collared uniform shirts, crew neck style 
shirts, short-sleeve shirts and shorts.  

3. Having a visible tattoo does not preclude an applicant from testing however, if an offer of 
employment is made, a condition of employment will be to have the tattoo removed. 

 
 

 
 


